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| mproved Access

(I'ncl udes New Fax Form
Request to Adjourn/
Reopen a Fair Hearing)

The attached letters have been sent to | egal advocacy groups statew de

to review innovations that this office has inplenented in our efforts to
better serve the client population. You will also find a copy of the newy
designed fax form Request to Adjourn/Reopen a Fair Hearing, for use by the
advocates in requesting adjournnments and reopens. This formwas designed to
further increase the advocates' access to our office and should prove usefu
i n obtaining nore conprehensive information to assist in our evaluation of,
and the eventual granting or denying of, adjournnent/reopen requests.

It is very inportant that the phone nunbers of the Al bany Ofice Comunication
I nt ake supervisors provided in the letter to the NYC advocates are NOT given
out to clients or the general public. These nunbers have been provided to the
advocates as a courtesy to afford thema direct means of requesting

adj our nnent s/ reopens on behalf of their clients. Should these lines be

i nundated with general calls fromclients, they will no |onger provide the
access for which they are intended.

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, you nay contact your
supervisor or Sue Fiehl at (518) 473-4779 or via e-mail 90J029.
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Mark Lacivita, Director of Adm nistration
Ofice of Administrative Hearings

At t achnent



